
Dear Families,

I am Mr. Fessel and I am incredibly excited to introduce myself to you as the new 5-8 assistant
principal at Global Concepts Charter School.  I will be taking the place of Mr. Schaub as he will
be returning to the K-4 assistant principal position.
Ms. Ziobro, Mr Schaub and I will work diligently to advocate for students and provide them with

an educational experience that is well rounded and has values that are diverse and celebrated
within our community  As I make the transition into the community here at Global Concepts
Charter school I intend to be a supportive leader that build collaborative relationships for all
community members.

Go Gators!

- Mike Fessel

Hello, Families!

We are extremely pleased to have Mr. Fessel join us on our administrative team as the 5-8
assistant principal! He brings a wealth of knowledge and experience leading his own school
building as well as teaching in a middle school setting. A panel of educators, parents, and select
middle school students recognized his talents during the interview process, and we are looking
forward to his insightful and collaborative approach.

With Mr. Fessel in place, I am set to return to the K-4 end of the building to serve our younger
Gators. I am thankful for my time working with the staff and students in 5-8 and plan to use the
experience both to help Mr. Fessel settle into his new role as well to lend my perspectives in the
work Ms. Ziobro, Mr. Fessel, and I take to enhance our strong, cohesive K-8 program.

Gators have Grit!

- Barry Schaub


